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Jean-Luc Soulier represented the
International Wool Secretariat

Jean-Luc Soulier represented the International Wool Secretariat a dispute against the French Tax
Administration concerning the repayment of the 1/3 withholding tax set forth in Article 244 bis of the French
General Tax Code which the company had to pay on the gains in value realized in connection with the sale of a
real estate property located in Paris. By judgment dated March 2, 2007, the Paris Administrative Court
ordered the French State to reimburse the entire sum paid at the time of the transaction, i.e. the sum of EUR
860,000 in principal.

Soulier Avocats is an independent full-service law firm that offers key players in the economic, industrial and financial world
comprehensive legal services.

We advise and defend our French and foreign clients on any and all legal and tax issues that may arise in connection with their
day-to-day operations, specific transactions and strategic decisions.

Our clients, whatever their size, nationality and business sector, benefit from customized services that are tailored to their
specific needs.

For more information, please visit us at www.soulier-avocats.com.

This material has been prepared for informational purposes only and is not intended to be, and should not be construed as, legal
advice. The addressee is solely liable for any use of the information contained herein.
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